2024 Annual Severe Weather Presentation
By the National Weather Service - Wichita

“Storm Fury on the Plains”

Thursday, February 29, 2024
6:30 pm
Cox Building

100 W. Washington
Howard, KS

Elk County KS

This event is free to everyone and no registration is required.

For more information contact Elk County Emergency Management
(620)374-3597



